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East and north elevations, looking SW
from Highway 213.
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South and east elevations of mill as 
enlarged in 1890, showing lean-to 
warehouse addition on south end. Shake

clad hood over raised walkway is a 
recent reversible addition.
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Detail of loading dock and second story
overhang constructed 1890, east eleva-
tion.
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Detail of south elevation of warehouse
addition.
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West and south elevations from Milk
Creek.
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North and west elevations from Milk 
Creek.
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Detail of hewn timber framing in 1851 
core of mill, showing typical lamb's 
tongue chamfers on ground story posts
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Weigh scale in ground story.
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Detail of worm gear, or transfer auger 
believed to date from earliest period of 
Mill's use.
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Worm gear, or transfer auger believed
to date from earliest period of Mill's
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Looking north in Mill's second story,
showing original roof framing system.
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Looking north at end wall in second
story.
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"Monitor Dustless Receiving Separator"
in north end of Mill's second story _.
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